







Urmston Grammar, Newton Road, Urmston, Manchester M41 5UG email: office@urmstongrammar.org.uk
Web site: www.urmstongrammar.com
Fax: 0161 747 2504

Urmston Grammar

A Science and Language College with Academy status



11th September 2020

Dear Parents & Carers.

VAT Registration Number: 120 1656 61

Students have now been in school for over a week and they are definitely adapting to the new routines and processes.

To support teacher- student interaction in classrooms we would like to be make better use of mini-whiteboards. The current Covid-19 restrictions mean that students cannot share these resources Next week each KS3 student will be provided with a dry-erase marker and a mini whiteboard in a plastic wallet; students must take this to each lesson.

KS4 and KS5 students will also be provided with these items when we get more stock from our suppliers. To help cover the cost of these items we are asking all parents to contribute £2.00 through ParentPay.



All students must bring in to school a pair of earphones/ear pods with a 3.5mm jack, to use in any lessons which require use of a computer. These should be named and carried in their blazer pockets. This is the standard small tubular jack which plugs into a computer audio port. Newer models of smart phone earphones use a different shaped jack which is not suitable. The jack can be angled or straight (see image).



If you have any questions, please email me through the school office.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs R S Wall Headteacher



